Kittitas County Noxious Weed Control Board

The addition of aminopryalid and topramezone to the NPDES permit is a positive modification that
would aid in targeting certain invasive aquatic weeds selectively, minimizing the impact to
non-targets. Providing the tools that effectively target invasive species with greater selectivity while
still having a low toxicity and positive environmental profile is common sense. I encourage the
Department to continue to use best available science (ever evolving) to make sound decisions in
providing us with the best tools possible.



